
Apohaqui Elementary School Hot Lunch 

2021-2022 

We are thrilled to inform you that we will soon be offering some relief to your lunch packing duties! We, 

the Home and School, along with AES staff, once again have a plan in place that will follow all COVID 

requirements. We can’t wait to get these great options up and running for the 2021-2022 school year! 

We have decided to start out with: 

Mondays – whole wheat spaghetti with meat sauce & cheese with raw veggies & dip - $3.90 

Wednesdays – Subway 6” ham sub on whole wheat with cheese, lettuce & pickles with mustard   

        & mayo on the side - $4.25 

Fridays – Pizza Delight cheese pizza & applesauce - $2.00 

In addition, we will be bringing back the milk program and will give your child the choice of white or 

chocolate milk every day. The monthly cost will fluctuate with the number of school days per month.  

October’s order form is attached. 

 

Ordering and Payment Method: 

In the attempt to limit the amount of cash entering the school, we are strongly encouraging parents to 

order via e-transfer this year when possible. Payments would be sent to 

aeshomeandschool@outlook.com with the password: Lunch 

We ask that within the message section, you include: 1) Your child’s name ,2) Your child’s homeroom 

class, 3) If your child would like 2 orders that day, please state & adjust your payment accordingly. 4) 

Milk – must state White or Chocolate.  

For those who are unable to send payments electronically, we ask that you send cash or cheque (made 

out to Apohaqui Elementary Home & School) in a sealed bag, as well as the order details that you will 

find on the bottom of each form. Please be sure to include all the above information associated with 

your child’s order. 

A few notes: 

- If you choose to order Hot Lunch for your child, you will need to commit to that meal option for 

the entire month. 

- Please send the correct amount that is stated on the order form as we are unable to provide 

change. 

- In the event of any school closures, be it due to weather or other reasons, we are unable to 

provide refunds. This also holds true for any student that may be absent on a day that hot lunch 

is ordered. In this event, the meal may be offered to another student within the class who may 

need a bit more to eat. Late orders CANNOT be accepted as orders need to be called in right 

away. 
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